
   
 

 

 

 

 

CONSERVATION ORDER FOR SCHOOLIE FLATS                          03/12/2025  
 
HAS BEEN RESCINDED/LIFTED. 
 
 
Public Utilities have temporary brought on-line the new water booster station when 
the emergency repairs of the old pump failed due to electrical stator failure.  
 
Utilities are currently operating the new booster pump system in manual mode at 
this time.  
We are confident that the required equipment and telemetry system that are to be 
implemented will occur soon. We are currently looking at a number of equipment 
devices and quotes are being sought to make this water booster system automated.  
 
As we transition from winter to the hot summer months be mindful of water 
consumption and conservation falls upon us all to do our part to help sustain 
appropriate water levels in our areas.   
 
If you see water leakage from a water service line, water box or bubbling water 
surfacing, please call water/wastewater On-Call number at 541-777-1335.     
 
An employee is assigned and rotated weekly but is made available 24/7. 
 
 
 
 
      Chico Holliday  
            Public Utilities General Manager  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


